Council on Research Report to the University Senate Wednesday December 8 2021 Brian Rose, CoR Chair 2021-22

- The Council on Research met on 12/1/2021.
- We welcomed new CoR member Tiffany Williams-Hart, professional faculty member from CEHC.
 - O To be confirmed by the Senate on 12/08/2021
 - O This appointment fills the previously noted gap in our roster (a Professional faculty member)
- CoR voted to approve an updated slate of subcommittee rosters.
- A subcommittee presented their recommendations for the Fall semester round of Benevolent awards. CoR voted to approve these recommendations.
- CoR had an open discussion about issues to be raised with the incoming new VPRED during the Spring semester.
- CoR approved our meeting schedule for Spring.
- CoR is scheduled to meet again on 1/19/2022.